

HAZLETON AREA GARDEN CLUB

Organized 1922

Member of: National Garden Clubs, Inc.

Central Atlantic Region of State Garden Clubs, Inc.

The Garden Club Federation of Pennsylvania, District II / III

October 22, 2023

Students of Hargeton area High School

The Hazleton Area Garden Club will be offering the "Michele T. Fellin Scholarship". The \$1,000 award is in memory of past President Michele Fellin, who served from 2009-10. The scholarship is available to a student who resides in Luzerne, Carbon or Schuylkill County.

To qualify, the student can be a high school senior who plans to further his/her education in any one of the following majors: horticulture, floriculture, landscape architecture, conservation, forestry, botany, agronomy, plant pathology, environmental science, city planning, land management and/or related subjects. College level or graduate students already enrolled in any of the aforementioned majors are also encouraged to apply. The applicant must be enrolled at an accredited college/university, or be a high school senior. Both men and women students are encouraged to apply.

For an application, write to Cindy Layton, 2150 Wedgewood Rd, Hazle Township, PA 18202 or email requests to hagcnews@gmail.com. Please note "HAGC Scholarship" in the subject line. The deadline for submitting applications is November 20, 2023.

Can you please share this with the students at your school. Thank you.

Sincerely, Candy and Ellen

Cindy Layton & Eileen Resetar, HAGC Scholarship Chairs